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Tuesday 25th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Science learning this half term, living things and their habitats, we are 

taking the children on a local area walk. 

 

We will be walking to Clapham Common to explore, research and identify the local 

area habits. They will be collecting data of the habitats as we explore. 

 

This trip will take place on the morning of Thursday 18th May. We will be leaving the 

school at around 9.15am and arriving back by 12:15pm for lunch as usual.  

 

Although we will be eating lunch at school, we are hoping to have a very small 

picnic at the common during their break. Please send your child to school with a 

light, healthy snack that day for them to enjoy at the picnic. Please remember we 

are a nut free school.  

  

As always, we need some parental help with this trip! This time, there is no limit on 

how many adults can attend, so it is the more the merrier! 

 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if any adults are available to join us for 

the morning.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Walker and Miss Neate 

Year 4 Class Teachers 


